
VOL. 28, NO. 4
April 2020

Loving Kindness Brings 
Renewal
Believing hope lives is at the heart 
of YHC and its medical workers. It 
drives them to minister to under-served 
members of our community. It defines 
their goals to provide care and develop 
healthy individuals who will, in turn, 
contribute to a healthy community.

YHC (Yahweh Health Care), founded 
by Katy Boyd-Trull, MD, is a nonprofit 
medical outreach committed to serving 
and honoring the God-given dignity 
and value of all people, regardless of race, 
nationality, or creed.

In 2019, YHC served 600 people and 
provided personalized medical care, from 
board-certified medical providers, free 
medical and hygiene supplies, warm gear, 
antibiotics, vaccines, help with rent and 
Christmas, and more, for no charge to 
the recipients. It provides internships, 
volunteer and giving opportunities in 
order to promote lasting changes to 
individuals and the community.

Contribute directly at YHCClinic.org or 
by buying LDF Cold Brew in April when 50¢ per bottle 
delivered will be donated to YHC during April.

Dear Friends,

Most of you know our daughter, Katie 
Herrmann, as co-owner of LDF. This 
month, we want to introduce you to 
our other daughter, Katy Boyd-Trull. 
I was fortunate to gain her as a bonus 
daughter when I married David. 

Katy dreamed of being a doctor - 
specifically, a doctor who would help 
people who could not afford necessary 
medical help. A few years after becoming 
a doctor, Katy started YHC Clinic. Their 
goal is to “…provide individualized 
hope, help, and love for those needing a 
hand up in our community. We believe 
God sees and loves all people, and all 
people should be treated with dignity, 
respect and kindness.”

This month, we will donate 50¢, for 
each bottle of cold brew delivered, to 
YHC. If you are interested in more 
information or donating, please visit 
the YHC website: YHCClinic.org.

As always, we are grateful for you as 
our loyal customers! Thank you so 
much and take care until next time.

Previous 2nd Generation Owner

Partner with Us!
For every bottle of LDF Cold Brew delivered in April

Longmont Dairy will donate 50¢ to YHC.




